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5 July 2022 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

County Highway 35 Closure at Dague Avenue NE/Bison Blvd, 
Beginning July 11, 2022 
 
The City of Buffalo and Wright County are partnering on an important intersection safety 
improvement project at the intersection of County Highway 35 and Dague Avenue 
NE/Bison Blvd. 
 
The work includes the construction of a roundabout and will require a closure of County 
Highway 35 at the intersection beginning July 11th.    
 
A Detour will be posted along County Highway 117, County Highway 34 and Calder Avenue 
NE (see map attached). 
 
The work is scheduled to be completed by early September. 
 
New Look Contracting is the prime contractor for the work. 
 
Please visit our website at http://www.co.wright.mn.us/ to read more on current closures 
and news flashes. 
 
If you have any questions or would like additional information on this project, please 
contact: 
 
Justin Kannas, City Engineer  
Phone: 320-905-2704  
Email: justin.kannas@bolton-menk.com 
 
Kyle DeWolf, On Site Project Representative  
Phone: 320-979-0681  
Email: kyle.dewolf@bolton-menk.com 
 
We thank you in advance for your patience and understanding while this important safety 
project is being completed. 
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